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Library Update
Over the past several months, our Library Board, along with library staff and the crew at
Signarama have been working together to come up with a unique Stirling Library logo. We
offer a great number of services and we play an important role  in our community and we
wanted a logo that represented us well.

The open book represents the obvious symbol when one thinks of a library...books. We of
course lend out many different items; books, magazines, DVDs, park passes, audio books,
audio book players and more. Items available to borrow change over time as well...new
items are added to our collection while others are phased out. For this reason we felt that
using something as timeless as a book would encompass all the different items that we lend
to our patrons.
The book pages represent people; patrons, community members, program participants,
partners, guests etc. We are a gathering place for people in our community to come
together to learn, discover, socialize, and connect with one another. We are an inclusive
space and serve patrons and members of the community of all ages, abilities, ethnicities
and orientation which is symbolized by book pages-turned-people of varying colours and
sizes.
The square blocks incorporated into our logo represent technology and the digital age.
While books are always going to have a place on our shelves, more and more digital
resources such as streaming services, e-books, audio books, social media, public access
computers, IT assistance, online catalogues, and STEM activities are an everyday are part
of our library lives.
Finally, we also wanted our new logo to emphasize that we are a library within the
Municipality of Stirling-Rawdon and so we chose to incorporate the Township’s colours
into our design and to highlight the the font in 'Stirling-Rawdon'.
We are really pleased with the final product and look forward to utilizing this logo in many
ways throughout the library. We hope that it becomes a recognizable and familiar symbol
of who we are and how we serve our community!
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ADULT CRAFT NIGHT
EGG CARTON ROSES

Upcoming
Programs &
Events

Good Food Box &
Good Baby Box
Good Food Boxes and Good
Baby Boxes will be delivered the
library once again!

Orders need to be in by the 3rd
Wednesday of the month.

Orders can be picked up at the
library on the 4th Tuesday of the
month.

Remembrance Day
Take & Make Kit
Available November 1st

Storytime
Thursdays at 10:30am

Every Thursday morning, join us for a
half hour of stories, rhymes and songs
in the children’s department.

Recommended for children under the
age of 4 and their caregivers. No
registration required.

*PLEASE NOTE* 
THE LIBRARY WILL BE
CLOSED ON FRIDAY,

NOVEMBER 11TH FOR
REMEMBRANCE DAY

Afterschool Clubs
Wednesdays at 4pm

No registration required, everyone
welcome. Different activities every
week. Recommended for ages 6+ 

November 2nd: Lego Club
Complete Lego challenges and
have fun building with Lego

November 9th: Kids Craft Night
Make an adorable pompom
hedgehog.

November 16th: Games Club
Learn a new game and play with
others

November 23rd: Cooking Club
Learn how to make edible cookie
dough. A delicious sweet treat!

November 30th: Music Club
Learn some songwriting tips and
other fun music activities!

Art Club
Thursdays at 6pm

What is Art Club you ask?
It's art games, lessons, and
activities for young artists
aged 6 & up! Drop-in, no
sign up required.

Cost is 5 bucks (proceeds
go towards supplies and
equipment for Art Club).
Everyone welcome!

Tuesday, Nov. 1st
at 6pm

Learn how to make
realistic looking roses
from an egg carton!
These can be used to
make a picture frame,
wreaths and more!

To register, call 613-395-
2837 or email
info@dstirlinglibrary.com

Board Meeting
Tuesday, Nov. 15th at 6pm

The Library Board meets the
3rd Tuesday of the month
(unless otherwise noted).
Everyone welcome! 

Snowman Button
Ornaments

Take & Make Kit
Available November 18th



War
Heroes 
Come in

Many
Forms







NEW IN 2022



IN THE ART GALLERY

Drop in to the library's art gallery to
check out some art, donated by Andrew
and Irene Marre, that will be available to

purchase at an upcoming Art Auction!
More information coming soon.

To keep up to date with everything happening at the
library follow us on Facebook or subscribe to this
newsletter by going to www.stirlinglibrary.com

Once again, the talented and
very generous Nancy
Snowdon has provided us
with these incredible
Christmas ornaments to help
us with our fundraising goals.  
Only $5.00 each while
supplies last. Don't miss out!

These popular ornaments
are sold on a first come, first
serve basis. Drop by
whenever the library is open.
Nancy will be replenishing
the stock as she is able so if
your favourite is sold out,
please check back in.

ORNAMENT FUNDRAISER

Mittens for Kittens 
Now accepting donations of new mittens, scarves and hats at the Stirling-

Rawdon Public Library until December 3rd. All donations will be presented to
the Community Cupboard Christmas Sharing Program!

Mitten Drive 


